
  
 

Dear colleagues, 

We are happy to announce you about the 

International Summer School 

Tree Rings, Climate, Natural Resources, and Human Interaction 

12-24, August, 2018, Cheryomushki, Khakassia, Russian Federaton 

 
The course is structured for participants who have an interest in learning the applications of 

Dendrochronology and have a preliminary background in the statistic. The language of the course is English.  

 

 

INSTRUCTORS 
Ramzi Touchan is a Research Professor in the Laboratory of Tree-Research and a Joint Professor in the 

School of Natural Resources and Environment at the University of Arizona.  

David M. Meko is a Research Professor in the Laboratory of Tree-ring Research at the University of Arizona.  

 

ORGANIZATION COMMITTEE 
Eugene A. Vaganov is a Scientific Supervisor of Siberian Federal University  

Elena A. Babushkina is a Director of Khakass Technical Institute, Siberian Federal University, scientific 

director of the Khakass Tree Ring Research Laboratory  

Vladimir V. Shishov is a Research Professor of Siberian Federal University, Head of the Department of 

Mathematical Methods and Information Technology, Siberian Federal University  

Irina V. Sviderskaya is an Associate Professor, Department of Biophysics,  

Deputy Director for Research, School of Fundamental Biology and Biotechnology, Siberian Federal 

University  

Tatiana N. Plotnikova is a Deputy Director for Research and International Relations of Khakass Technical 

Institute, Siberian Federal University  

Dina F. Zhirnova is a Head of the Khakass Tree Ring Research Laboratory, Siberian Federal University.  

 

TOPICS TO BE COVERED 

 Dendrochronology  

 Chronology Development  

 Dendrohydrologic Reconstructions  

 Applications:  

o Dendroarchaeology  

o Dendrohydrology  

o Dendroecology  

o Dendroclimatology  

o Role of Dendrochronology in natural resource management.  

 

VENUE 
The course will take place in a fascinating piece of nature in the Altai-Sayan region, Cheryomushki, 

Khakassia Republic, Russian Federation from 12 to 24 August 2018.  

 

REGISTRATION 
A short CV, as well as a short letter explaining the candidate's interest in the course, should be sent 

before the 20th of March 2018 by e-mail to Dr. Elena Babushkina (babushkina70@mail.ru) and Dr. Ramzi 

Touchan (rtouchan@ltrr.arizona.edu). Selected participants will be notified by the after 27th of the March 

2018.  

To participate a fee of 400 EURO will be charged. Apart from classes, this will cover full 

accommodation.  

 

CONTACT US 
For all questions, please do not hesitate and write to the organizers (be sure to two e-mail addresses): 

Dr. Elena Babushkina (babushkina70@mail.ru) and Dr. Ramzi Touchan (rtouchan@ltrr.arizona.edu).  
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